
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting – October 11th. 2014 – 10:40 

 

Present: T Middleton, A Middleton, T Bennett, F Vale, J Hancox, P Jones, 

K Clayton, W Clayton, J Hurd 

Apologies: T Kitchen, J Kitchen, B Leese, L Riley 

Site Manager & Rent Collector: Tom Middleton 

• Ken Heath, a keen grower who had given much time and energy to 

raising show bench veg. and flowers, has sadly passed away.  

• All plot rents have now been received apart from one which Tom is 

to chase up. 

• Currently there is no waiting list for vacant plots and one plot is 

available. 

• Andrew Middleton is to open a community bank account with 

Barclays at Bloxwich. 

• An expensive item has been stolen from a shed and it is evident 

that the item had been specifically targeted. Other minor thefts 

indicate that they may have been taken by a key holder or 

someone with access to a key. Plotholders are reminded to be 

vigilant. 

• The bonfire will be lit on Bonfire Night Ron Lloyd has offered to 

oversee the safety aspect. The Fire Station will be notified prior 

to the day. 

• Water will be turned off after November 5th. 

 

Meeting closed at 11:00 Next meeting will be in March 


